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THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:
The trouble with the guy who talks too fast is that he often says something he hasn t 
thought of yet.

REGISTRATION CHANGE: . •
Due to a policy change, we must make a slight adjustment in registration procedure 
for the AGP Rapid Reading program offered on campus* As you probably know, the AGP 
offers 6 hours of instruction to make you iilore efficient in your reading. AGP  ̂
guarantees to double your reading speed in just 21 days with one half hour practice 
per day. In fact, our average here at Northwest has peen an almost tripled speed 
average (due, of coursej to the quality of students here!?).
The registration change is as follows: You can sigh up now for AGP Rapid Reading 
at either the Administration or Registrar's counteri We prefer this to be done as 
soon as possible so that materials dan be ordered. However, AGP is a separate 
company from the College, so payment (a low $36) and registration will be at the  ̂
beginning of the first class session* Join usjj and help yourself through AGP Rapid 
Reading. Classes are at 7 ;00 pirn., January 16, 28, and February k ,

PANT SUITS AS CAMPUS WEAR:
By a recent action of the Administrative Council, women students will be permitted to 
wear pant suits during the Winter Quarter as general campus wear. Please note the  ̂
conditions of this ruling; (l) Pants suits are not acceptable wear for chapel service 
participants. (2) Jeans and slacks are not acceptable; this ruling allows only women's 
dress pants suits. (3) The ruling is for Winter Quarter only, on a trial basis. If 
there is a tendency to go beyond the stated guidelines, the ruling will not be 
continued into Spring Quarter.

GROWTH GROUPS:
The Counseling Department of the College will be continuing a series of Growth Groups 
for the Winter Quarter. There are growth groups for singles and one for married
couples. If you are interested in participating for 8 weeks (I/2 hours a week) please
sign up at the receptionist's desk in the Administration Building. If you desire more 
information, contact either Dean Clark or Dr. Rozell.

PEP BAND:
All students that play an instrument, help support the Eagles and the student body 
by coming to Pep Band practice. The first rehearsal is Thursday, January 9 at
7:00 p.m. in Room 9 in the SUB. See you there!

KCNC:
We will be signing on the Air Thursday morning at 6:00 a.m., January 9. 
Monday - Thursday 6 - 8  A.M. 2 -  12 P.M.
Friday 6 - 8  A.M. 2 P.M. - 1 A.M.
Saturday . 2 P.M. - 1 A.M.
Sunday 2 - 6  P.M. 9 - 12 P.M.

Our hours:

Give us a listen for the best in music news and the Good News. That's KCNC — 660 
on the A.M. dial.

MUSIC LESSONS:
Those students taking lessons from Mrs. Blewitt may sign up on her time schedule 
posted on her door in Perks Hall downstairs.
TENORS NEEDED:
Tenors are needed for College Choir. Trycutra are not necessary. See Dr. Swaffield 
if interested.

SERVICEMEN'S MIG:
There will be a meeting in Room L-3 at 3:30 p.m. on Thursday, January 9. Please be 
at this meeting if you are planning to go to the Ft. Lewis Coffee House this Saturday.

ARE YOU INTERESTED?:
A couple needs a babysitter from 8:00 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. Please phone Jerry Hamilton,
232-A989.


